Oasis Woodview Newsletter

Friday 25th November 2022





IN THIS ISSUE

Principal: Mr Broadfield

Dear parents and carers,

It was so lovely to welcome you into school for parents' evening this week. It was really nice to hear so many positive comments from parents. I am so glad so many of you enjoyed our school dinners tasters!

Congratulations to our school basketball team (The Woodview Warriors), who played in a tournament this week. The children competed well, and their behaviour was excellent. I am pleased to report that the team finished second in their group and have qualified for the finals in January.

If you have any comments or concerns, please feel free to speak to us.

Thank you for your continued support

Have a lovely weekend Mr Broadfield



Autumn Term Dates

Term Ends: Friday 16th December 2022

Term Starts: Tuesday January 3rd

Christmas dates:

13.12.22 EYFS Concert 9:15am 13.12.22 KS1 production 10:15am 8.12.22 Ks2 Winter Concert 9am 9.12.22 Rocksteady Concert

Parent Workshops

01.12.22 @ 9am	Key Stage 2 (years 3-6) Maths – Helping your child at home
Led By	Miss Cable



Follow us on Twitter @oasisacademywoo



Breaking Sports News

Woodview Warriors make it to the basketball finals.



Huge congratulations to our school basketball team! Children from YR 5 & 6 took part in the Harborne District Basketball Tournament on Thursday and qualified for the finals in January.

Players will now be training in earnest to try and secure the Harborne District trophy to our cabinet outside of the front office.

